
 

From the Pastor                              August 4, 2024 
       

This  
ELECTION is 

a crucial 
milestone in 

the history of America. It could be 
the demise of AMERICA. We all know that God is  

ultimately in charge and we must trust Him.  
However, we are taught to pray for those over us in  
government. The country is divided and desperately 

needs REVIVAL! Will God stay His hand of judgement or 
give us more time to share the gospel with needy people, 

or will we go the way of heathen? God forbid! Plan to 
VOTE your conscious and KEEP PRAYING,  

II CHRONICLES 7:14!! 
 

Let us give a warm welcome to Bro. Roger 
Pauley and his wife Marcia. It is always such a 

Joy to have them here with us. For those of 
you that don’t know Bro. Roger is Pastor’s 

Brother. Bro. Roger will be bringing the mes-
sage this morning. Pray for him as he preaches what the 

Lord has laid on his heart. 

 
Summertime is almost over… School will be starting up soon. 
Monday, August 19th will be the First day of 
School here at Faith Christian Academy for 
the 2024-2025 school year. We are still tak-

ing applications so if you someone you 
know who is interested see Bro. Cahoon  

            to Church! 
Glad you’re here. 

2024 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 

 

Ladies Auxiliary will meet tomorrow, August 
5th at 6:30pm down in the FCA cafeteria. 
We have a lot to talk about with the 2024 

Retreat coming up. Hope to see you all 
there!  

 
Can Drink Donations can be dropped off at Mrs. 
Shana’s Office door or you can place them be-
hind the table in vestibule. Thanks again to all 

who offered to bring drinks! 

 
“Go Light Your World!” is the theme for our 2024 Ladies  

Retreat. It is our duty to be a Light for the Lord!  
Remember, you need to be registered before  August 31st to be en-
tered in the Grand Prize Drawing. You can put the registration slip 

with payment in the offering plate or give it to Mrs. Shana. Pray for 
our speakers as they prepare to come! 

 
KEEP PRAYING FOR THESE... 

Cathy Beaver is back at Five Oaks in room 216. 

Tommy Marlowe is still in concord, room 3706 on the Cardiac Unit 

until he is stabilized enough to be transferred to Charlotte.   

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $5,151.00 
Faith Promise ................       467.00         
Other Missions ..............        560.00 
Building Fund  ................          10.00 
Parking Lot  ................      1335.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        211.00  
 

Total……………..……     $7,734.00 
                                                          


